NECHE Self-Study Draft -- Drop-in Open Sessions for Community Feedback
The Reaccreditation Steering Committee has shared with the campus community the current draft of the Self-Study for review and feedback. The Self-Study consists of nine chapters that address the nine Standards of Accreditation of the New England Commission of Higher Education (NECHE).

A series of open sessions have been scheduled for the campus community to provide feedback on the draft.  These drop-in sessions are open to all.  
The schedule for the drop-in open sessions is:
Tuesday, November 5th          
8:30-9:30    Hogan 402
3:30-5:00    Hogan 410
 
Wednesday, November 6th   
8:00-9:00     Hogan 406
3:30-5:00     Hogan 410
                        
Thursday, November 7th              
8:30-9:30     Hogan 408

Wednesday, November 13th  
 4:00-5:00    Hogan 409

[bookmark: _GoBack]Feedback on the draft can also be submitted via email, to accreditation2020@holycross.edu or may also be submitted electronically via this google form:
Accreditation Self-Study Comment Form


